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16th October 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Thank you, thank you, and thank you! We are absolutely delighted to be able to celebrate the fact that 

we have reached half term and have been able to provide our Newchurch Robins with uninterrupted face 

to face learning.  The determination to do so, and the partnership between home and school, is 

testament to why Newchurch is such a special place.  

Of course we all know that things could change at the drop of a hat and often we will not have control 

over this.  As we have mentioned before, we find out about any changes when you do so it is heart-

warming to know that you trust us to make what we feel are the best decisions for your child’s education 

when faced with any changes to the guidance. 

Over the last few weeks, we have been finalising our Contingency Plan should the school be asked to 

provide teaching and learning remotely.  This has taken a considerable amount of reflection and 

organisation to ensure that we meet the needs of our diverse families. Thank you for your contribution 

via the Remote Learning Questionnaire and your patience with this. We have tested out some of the plan 

whilst some children have needed to isolate for a few days (or a longer period) as a result of members of 

their family being symptomatic.  We feel that we are now in a position to fully share our plan with you. 

Please click on the following link https://www.loom.com/share/6c5cceadbe3142bbbe7a9a14793dbf60 

which will talk you through the plan. There is also a copy of the PowerPoint, an outline of the plan and 

the Remote Learning policy uploaded onto the school website under the ‘Home Learning’ tab. 

We would like to wish you a very restful half term and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 26th 

October. 

With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  

https://www.loom.com/share/6c5cceadbe3142bbbe7a9a14793dbf60

